Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council

Sent: September 19, 2018 12:05 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Wednesday, September 19, 2018 - 12:04

Submitted by anonymous user: 184.70.60.42

Submitted values are:

Date: Wednesday, September 19, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Frank Last Name: Regier

Email:

Address: Ave f north

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Garbage collection charge

Meeting (if known):

Comments: I have huge concerns about moving the garbage collection from taxes to the utility bill.i have reduced my garbage imput and have reduced how many times my bin is at the curb by 50%.the charge on the utility bill will have huge financial problems to me as much as budget also looks at all costs in the end .it will cost us more for garbage pickup . With a propose tax increase .people with fix income can only absorb so much .as the cost of living increase does not keep up with these costs.please consider this befo creating the garbage collection utility.thank you

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/257296